The Willows,
Rosehall,
Killineer,
Drogheda,
Co. Louth.
Mr. Cronin McLoughlin,
Byrne Wallace Solicitors,
87-88 Harcourt Street,
Dublin 2,
Ireland
25th February 2016

Re: Summer Internship programme 2016

Dear Mr. McLoughlin,
I am writing to express my interest in completing a summer internship at Byrne Wallace Solicitors for this coming summer. Please find attached a copy of my CV, in which I have outlined my work history, qualifications and achievements to date. I have completed my first year at Maynooth University where I achieved a 2:1 average in Business and Law, and would like to continue my career in the field of law. I believe the internship programme at Byrne Wallace Solicitors offers the best possible platform in which to continue my further studies.
I would welcome the opportunity to meet with you and am available for interview at any time. Please do not hesitate to contact me on 087-0660-234 or by email at KAVI.ABBI.2015@mumail.ie.
Yours Faithfully,

Kavi Abbi

